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Lake Ridge Estates Summer Newsletter
The goal of the newsletter is to keep Lake Ridge residents informed about
neighborhood events and news.   

Suggestions for Future Newsletters 
Please send your feedback and suggestions for the newsletter to  
Rhonda Pederson at rhonped@cox.net or Kathy Schwarting
at gkschwart@aol.com. 

HOA Dues-if your household has not paid the 2020 HOA Dues, please do
so as soon as possible.  These dues allow us to host events and make
improvements throughout the neighborhood!  You may contact Melissa
Mockelman to make your payment at mmockelman@gmail.com 
 

Current News

Annual

Welcome, New
Neighbors!
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Your HOA Dues at
work-have you noticed
the upgrades made to
the Lake Ridge
Estate's entrance
markers!  If not, please
take a look at the
recent cleanup and
landscaping.
 Additional
improvements will
continue over the
Summer. 
 

Neighborhood
Picnic:  Due to the
Covid-19, the annual
picnic scheduled for
September 20th,
2020 has been
canceled. We
apologize however
everyone's safety is
our first priority.

Josh and Janie
Able, welcome to the
neighborhood!  We all
look forward to
meeting you soon.

Tables and Tents 
The HOA does have
four round and two
rectangular tables and
two tents for loan to
Lake Ridge
residents.  (You must
have paid your HOA
dues.)  If you wish to
borrow any of these
items please contact
Sherri Durkin
at cld2004@cox.net.

 

Suggestions for Future Newsletters 
Please send your feedback and suggestions for the e-newsletter to  

Rhonda Pederson at rhonped@cox.net or Kathy Schwarting at gkschwart@aol.com. 
  

Lake Ridge Estates Homeowners Association Board
Rich Caruso, President                           Kathy Schwarting, Secretary 
Melissa Mockelman, Treasurer               Jason Newham, Architectural 
Hubble Reichert, Architectural                John Churchill, Grounds Coordinator                                      
Dawn Hanneman                                    Jim Hain                                               
Christy Johnston                                     Rhonda Pederson                                                                    
Brian Duckett                                          Don Malene
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Want to change how you receive these emails? 
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 
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